M Gmail

School Zone

Rick Vines <rvines@shelbyed.org> Mon, Feb 3, 2025 at 12:19 PM
To: bobby@theharrelsonteam.com

The below address is zoned for students to attend Helena Elementary School, Helena
Intermediate School, Helena Middle School and Helena High School:

5312 South Shades Crest Road
Bessemer, Alabama

Rick Vines

Transportation Coordinator
Shelby County Schools
rvines@shelbyed.org

(205) 682-7130

This message, and any files transmitted with it, may contain confidential information and is intended only for the
individual addressee(s). If you are not the named addressee or if you have received this email by mistake, you should
not disseminate, print, distribute or copy this e-mail. If you have received this email by mistake, please notify the
sender immediately and delete this e-mail from your system. Employees of Shelby County Board of Education are
expressly required not to make defamatory statements and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or
any other legal right by email communications. Any such communication is contrary to Board policy and outside the
scope of the employment of the individual concerned.
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